
 
APPENDIX G 

 
 
 
 
 
I think that another off license / convenience store at Azalea drive would do 
nothing but good for the area. The existing off license/ convenience store needs 
competition for pricing and improved choice. Historically, there has always been 
more than one convenience store in that parade of shops at Azalea drive. 
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